
MARCH 2, 2024 

 
 Council President Colangelo called the special meeting of the Tuckerton Borough Council to 

order on March 2, 2024 at 11:07 pm in the Tuckerton Borough Complex.  

 

 Provisions of the Open Public Meetings Act were complied with as noticed was published in 

the Beacon and Asbury Park Press stating the time, date and place of this meeting. 

 

 The following members of Council were in attendance: Keith Vreeland, Brian Martin, Sam 

Colangelo, Frank D’Amore, Michael Dupuis, Ron Peterson. Mayor Marshall was absent. 

 

 The governing body had an open forum meeting with residents in the Borough to discuss the 

future economics of the town as well as how we can get the businesses more involved. Some of the 

topics discussed were the Ballfield renovation, a Food Truck event, updating the website, and the 

TBA concerts in the summer. 

 

 Mr. Martin moved, second by Mr. Vreeland that the executive session be closed. It was so 

moved by the unanimous consent of Council at 12:01pm.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

_____________________________ 

JENNY GLEGHORN, RMC 

DEPUTY BOROUGH CLERK 

 

Approved: 

 

 

____________________________  

SUSAN R. MARSHALL  

MAYOR 


